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Oradea University
message
addressed to

Prof. Dr.-Ing. habil. Dr. h.c. mult. Ulrich L. Rohde
Celebrating 75th anniversary

It is with great honor that we would like to join all those
who address you on this special occasion to sincerely wish you,
with all due respect "Happy anniversary and very best wishes!
On behalf of our Senate and mine personally, please
accept our best wishes, and may you enjoy spiritual fulfillment,
happiness, prosperity, success and achievements in your
professional activity.
| also take this opportunity to express my profound gratitude
for the openness and collaboration that you have manifested for
more than twenty years towards Oradea University, and also for
accepting the honorary distinction of Doctor Honoris Causa.
With high consideration and full gratitude for your friendship
towards Oradea University,

Oradea

May 20th , 2015, Rector,

o Oradea University,
Professor Constantin Bungau, habil. PhD




